
 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Biddle, 

 

DECISION REGARDING AMENDMENT TO HARBURY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

AREA DESIGNATION  

 

 

This letter confirms that the Portfolio Holder for Place at the District Council has 

endorsed officers’ recommendation to amend the Harbury Neighbourhood Plan Area 

Designation as shown in Appendix 1 (attached). 

 

Once the amendment has been made to the plan, the District Council will need to get 

the amendment signed off by the Leader of the Council. 

 

Therefore, please can the Parish Council send a copy of the amended Neighbourhood 

Development Plan to the District Council once this change has been made. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

John Careford 

Policy Manager (Enterprise, Housing and Planning) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

01789 260249 

Eva.neale@stratford-dc.gov.uk   

 

 

 

 

Direct Line : 

e-mail : 

My ref : 

Your ref :  

 
Date : 

Ms A Biddle  
Clerk to Harbury Parish Council 

02 April 2020 
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